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November 30, 2022 
 
 
Faculty & Staff, 
 
As we prepare to endure more consistent cooler weather conditions, we will make an adjustment 
to our daily standard of dress expectation as it relates to permitting students and staff to wear 
clothing with hoods into the building.  Effective December 1, 2022, through March 3, 2023, we will 
temporarily modify our campuswide expectations however, by keeping safety as our top priority, 
students or guest may not wear hoods covering their heads while in the building.  A formal 
notification about this change will be sent to all students, parents, and campus guest.   
 
Additionally, I am asking each staff member to please professionally reiterate our campus safety 
expectation that students and guest are not permitted to wear hoods in the building.  In the same 
manner, teachers, please continue to uphold the integrity of our instructional periods by ensuring 
that the same expectations of no hoods are to be worn in the classrooms while under your tutelage 
for instruction.   
 
Thank you for what you genuinely do for our students on a daily basis as we continue to keep 
safety a top priority while improving student success through higher levels of academic 
achievement.   
 
 
 

Carlos R. Phillips II, Ed.D. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


